204 Cleveland Lane
Rockaway, NJ 07866
732-259-4727
PKardos1 @yahoo.com

July 18,2015

The Honorable Rodney P. Frelinghuysen
2306 Rayburn House Office Building
Washington, DC 20515-3011

Dear Representative Frelinghuysen:

Thank you for your letter of June 10 and the information contained therein.

I continue to encourage the NJ DOT to revise their shortsighted policy on Type 11
noise abatement projects (letter to NJ DOT enclosed).

I appreciate your efforts on behalf of your NJ constituents.

Sincerely,

Paul Kardos

Enclosure: letter of 7/1/15 to NJDOT



